10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWIA 2AA

From the Private Secretary 7 March 1988

ECONOMIC SUMMIT: TORONTO

I have discussed further with the Prime
Minister the travel arrangements for the Economic
Summit in Toronto. She has now decided to
address the Welsh Party Conference on Friday
17 June returning to London that night. The
whole delegation will therefore leave with
the VC 10 from Heathrow on Saturday 18 June.
I suggest take-off at 1230, so that we can
have lunch after take-off. I assume that
would get us to Toronto at around 2030 local
time.

(CHARLES POWELL)

A.C. Galsworthy, Esqg., C.M.G.,
Foreign and Commonwealth Office.
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